
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Roslyn A. Mazer 

Special Counsel for Intellectual Property Matters 

Criminal Division 

Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Room 2226 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

 

Dear Rosyln: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

I am sorry that you needed to leave a little early.  (We actually ended shortly after 3:00, so you did 

not miss too much).  I think it might be quite beneficial for you, Steve Garfinkel, Bill Leary, and me 

to discuss a draft of Chapter 4 of our final report that describes the Board’s guidelines as they evolved 

over the years. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 


